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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 9:41 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 1057 Rose Ave E - CG2002D1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I put 10/15 9AM in the resolution yesterday. 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 9:29 AM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) 
<marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1057 Rose Ave E - CG2002D1 
 
Up to you.  doesn’t matter 
 

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 9:27 AM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1057 Rose Ave E - CG2002D1 
 
Thank you Marcia. This definitely helps. Mai, do you want me to schedule them for 9:00 AM, or do you have a specific 
time in mind? 
 
I can’t believe that we are only a month out from legislative hearings. Time flies. 
 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 
 
 
 

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 9:24 AM 
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To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1057 Rose Ave E - CG2002D1 
 
This is all I have 
 

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 9:22 AM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1057 Rose Ave E - CG2002D1 
 
Thank you Marcia! 
 
Did the property owner stated why they were contesting the assessment? I will reach out to them but it helps to have 
some background, if possible. Also do we have contact information for them at this point? I can check for a phone 
number in STAMP today since I am in the office. 
 
 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 5:04 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1057 Rose Ave E - CG2002D1 
 
Amended the Assessment Roll at Council just now to refer this to Legislative Hearing 10/15/20. 
Testimony came in during the Council meeting. 
We’ll need a TA and communication with the owner. Thanks! 
 
PS – there was some confusion over the address earlier because 1039 Earl in also in the email. The appeal would be for 
the Rose address though. 


